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We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

Star of the Week: 

Red – Freddy and Joel  

Orange – Madison and Evie  

Green – Milly S and Isaac  

Indigo – Bella and William 

Violet – Isaac and Lyric 

 

Winning House: Friendship  

Our Good Manners awards have been given to Madison, Ethan F, Skyla and Zak   

Congratulations to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Our Amazing Stars! 

Friday 14th February 2020 

 

Dojo Winners: 

Red – Archie and Henry K 

Orange – Kaison and Noah  

Green – Milly C and Emily 

Indigo – Lilly and Gracie 

Violet – Gabe and Zayan 

 

Attendance 

Red – 91.7% 

Yellow – 95.9% 

Green – 98.5% 

Indigo – 97.5% 

Violet – 98.6% 

As you know we always aim to 

have attendance higher than 

97%, keep being healthy! 
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Dates for your diaries… 

17.02.20 Half term 

24.02.20 School reopens 

25.02.20 Crafty Pancakes 3.30-4.30pm, in the hall 

03.03.20 KS2 Cross Country 4-5pm Details to follow 

05.03.20 World Book Day- Dress as your favourite character 

09.03.20 Parents Afternoon 3.30pm-6pm 

10.03.20 KS2 Cross Country 

13.03.20 Open morning 9-10.30am 

13.03.20 Mad March Hair Day! Details to follow 

13.03.20 Sport Relief Mile  2-3pm Details to follow 

17.03.20 KS2 Cross Country 

20.03.20 Non-uniform: donations for chocolate bingo 

25.03.20 Y3/4 Football Tournament 1-3pm, Cheadle Primary  

26.03.20 Y6 St Giles 

27.03.20 Chocolate Bingo 6pm-8pm 

02.04.20 Y6 St Giles 

01.04.20 Easter Service 10.30am, St Giles 

01.04.20 Y5/6 Football tournament 1-3pm, Cheadle Primary 

01.04.20 2.30pm KS1 Easter Bonnet parade, KS1 yard 

03.04.20 School Closed, Easter Holidays 

20.04.20 School reopens 

21.04.20 B League Netball tournament 1-3pm 

28.04.2 Y3/4 Netball tournament 1-3pm 

06.05.20 Y3/4 Tag Rugby tournament 

07.05.20 Police and Crime Commissioners election- mobiles 

07.05.20 10.15am Y6 St Giles 

07.05.20 4pm Girls Football League 

09.05.20 VE Day celebrations 

10.05.20 VE Day Celebrations 

14.05.20 4pm Girls football league  

15.05.20 3-4pm Y5/6 Tag Rugby 

21.05.20 Y5 Maths Event, 9-11.30am 

21.05.20 Girls Football league 

04.06.20 10.15 am,Year 6 St Giles 

15.06.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

02.07.20 Y6 St Giles 

6,7,8.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

07.07.20 Y6 Leavers Ball 

14.07.20 Y6 transition to Painsley 

13.07.20 Sports week 

15.07.20 Sports day, KS1 AM and KS2 PM 

17.07.20 Last day of term 

    
                                       

Stoke City 7’s 

Thank you so much for your interest 

with the Stoke City 7’s initiative!  

The children and families who went 

were treated to a fantastic game of 

Football where Stoke managed to 

continue their good form and were 

able to pick up another 3 vital points 

with a 3-1 win over Charlton Athletic 

on Saturday 8th February 2020. 

Lost items 

Please check your child hasn’t 

accidently picked up another child’s 

school uniform. If this is the case, 

‘pop’ them back into school and we 

will endeavour to return them to their 

rightful owner.  

Please ensure that ALL of your child’s 

belongings are labelled. We can 

always find the real owner of a 

labelled jumper or cardigan; 

anonymous items can be somewhat 

more difficult!  

If you purchase new school uniform, 

please do not have suppliers 

embroid your child’s initials in 

prominent places. This is not our 

school uniform policy.  
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Moving forward at Bishop Rawle 

 

Over the past few months we have invested heavily in new learning resources for your 

children. Hopefully you will have already seen and used the new reading scheme books? 

The children tell us they love the stories and appreciate having new, shiny and nice 

smelling books! With new phonics books in Key Stage One, we have spent £3000 in this 

area. The children are also using an online reading, spelling and grammar program 

named Lexia. So far, they are enjoying their near daily access to this amazing resource. In 

the ICT suite, wearing their headphones, it resembles a call-centre! However, the children 

are clearly very engaged as when using the room is totally silent! Although expensive at 

nearly £2000 per year, early indications are Lexia is a worthwhile investment.  
  
The children have also used a new Maths scheme from September. The Busy Ants maths 

programme has improved the diversity of the maths the children learn. Again, an 

expensive resource at over £1000, we believe the children deserve the best and are 

enjoying undertaking an exciting varied maths curriculum.  
  
In 2020, technology is a fundamental part of our lives. We teach computing and E-Safety 

as part of our curriculum, and as such need the latest devices to facilitate this teaching. 

So, we have invested £3000 in new laptops for the children to use and a touchscreen. 

Thanks to our amazingly generous PTA and your continued support, we are also acquiring 

new iPads to compliment the ones we have already in school.  
 

Year 6 visit to The Cheadle Academy 

On Wednesday 5th February, Year 6 went to The 

Cheadle Academy for a transition day. During 

the day, we did lots of fun activities and the 

experience enabled us to get to know TCA a 

little bit better. We did an English activity based 

on onomatopoeia (which is words that are 

sounds) and we even got to decorate ginger 

bread men. Overall, we had a truly great time 

and cannot wait to be invited back! 

 

 

Overall, we had a truly great time and can not 

wait to be invited back! 

 

Polite Reminder: 

School opens: 08:45 – 08:55. 

Children who arrive in school after 

09:00 will be issued with a ‘Late’ mark.  

Should your child receive 10 ‘late’ 

marks, you may receive a Penalty 

Notice from Staffordshire Local 

Authority.   

End of day:  

3:10pm Key stage 1  

3:20pm Key stage 2. 
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